
NEWSLETTER
Merry Christmas

The past couple of weeks have been truly magical and brimming with
activity here at Dursley CE Primary Academy. Our Key Stage 1 and EYFS
children wowed us all with their Born in a Barn performances. It was
amazing to see nearly 100 children on stage, singing and dancing with
such enthusiasm and joy—it was a heartwarming reminder of the
incredible talent and energy our young learners bring to the school.

Across all classes, children have been busily completing their Design
and Technology topics, creating a buzz of creative excitement
throughout the school. From moving pictures and pneumatic toys to
designing and cooking their own spaghetti Bolognese recipes, the
projects have showcased the children’s creativity, collaboration, and
hard work.

This week, we embraced the festive spirit with Christmas lunches and
craft activities, which were thoroughly enjoyed by the children. On
Thursday, we were delighted to welcome Rev. Juliette from St. James,
who joined us for our Christmas Praise worship. It was a reflective and
joyful time for the whole school community.
Finally, today, the children were treated to a Christmas pantomime—a
special treat generously provided by our School Association. The
excitement and laughter in the air were the perfect way to round off a
busy term.

As we head into the Christmas break, we want to express our heartfelt
thanks to everyone—our dedicated staff, wonderful children, supportive
families, and the wider school community—for making this term so
special. We wish you all a restful and joyful Christmas and look forward
to seeing you in the new year. 
From Mrs Gregory and Team Dursley
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Home-Start Gloucestershire offers
invaluable support for parents, providing
practical and emotional assistance to
families with young children. This service is
designed to help parents navigate
challenges, build confidence, and create a
positive home environment.

Whether you’re feeling overwhelmed, in
need of advice, or simply looking for
someone to talk to, Home-Start can provide
tailored support to meet your family’s
needs.

If you feel this service might be beneficial,
please email the school, and we will assist in
making a referral. You are not alone—
support is available.

Congratulations

We want to take a moment to
celebrate and thank our
incredible Out of School
provision, DOOSC. The team
works tirelessly to provide a
nurturing, creative, and fun
environment that aligns
beautifully with our school’s
vision and values. 

Their dedication and care make
a real difference in the lives of
our children, offering the
children a safe and inspiring
space to grow, learn, and play
beyond the school day.

Thank you to the DOOSC team
for all you do—you are a vital
part of our school community,
and your impact on our
children is deeply appreciated. Hot Chocolate with

the Headteacher
Congratulations to the children selected for
demonstrating outstanding behaviour
across the school this term! These pupils
were rewarded with a very special treat: hot
chocolate with the Headteacher at The Bank
on the High Street. It was a delightful
experience for both the children and adults,
filled with smiles and a well-deserved
moment to celebrate their achievements.

At the end of each term, class teachers
nominate one pupil from their class for this
special recognition, making it a highlight of
the school calendar. Well done to all our
nominees—you make us proud!





Dear Lord,
As we come to the end of this busy term,
we pause to reflect with gratitude on the
blessings of our school community. We
thank You for the dedication of our staff,
the enthusiasm of our children, and the
support of families who make Dursley such
a special place.
Grant us rest and renewal as we spend
time with loved ones, and help us cherish
the moments of joy, laughter, and
togetherness. We also hold in our hearts
those who face challenges, those who feel
lonely, or those who struggle during this
season. May they find comfort, strength,
and hope.
Guide us to return refreshed, ready to
continue learning, growing, and
supporting one another as we shine
brightly together.
Amen.

A reflective prayer as
we end the term


